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Strike Force Gazette e-newsletter 

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide Fredericksburg area bowlers 
with information about what is happening in the area.  We will be announc-
ing tournaments, tournament results, special events, associations news and 
happenings.   This e-version will save the association money (your money) 
while allowing us to keep the bowlers informed.  Please pass the word of 
this e-newsletter to your friends and teammates. 
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Happy Thanksgiving 

The word “Thanksgiving” often conjures up images of Pilgrims, Na-
tive Americans, and plentiful feasts stretched as far as the eye can see. 
But Thanksgiving is also a time to stop and give thanks for the many 
blessings in our lives.   
The original Pilgrims of the Plymouth Colony embarked on their jour-
ney in pursuit of religious freedom. In addition to giving thanks for 

the bountiful provisions, early Thanksgiving celebrations were a time to rejoice and give 
thanks to God for providing the opportunity to worship freely. The colonists gave thanks for 
their blessings by inviting the Native Americans to partake in their feast and prayer for three 
days.  
 
On October 3, 1863, President Abraham Lincoln officially proclaimed, at the request of Sa-
rah Josepha Hale, that the last Thursday of November would be “a day of Thanksgiving and 
Praise to our beneficent Father who dwelleth in the Heavens.” Although Abraham Lincoln 
was not the first, nor the last president to set an official date for Thanksgiving, his words 
capture the importance Americans placed on thanking God for the same blessings bestowed 
on the original colonists. Thanksgiving is a time for all of us to give thanks to the Lord for 
what we have, and to remind us that we always have positive things to be thankful for.  
 
Today, we still have much to be thankful for. We live in a land that is free and full of oppor-
tunity, and we still have the choice to worship, free from persecution. Despite the challenges 
and difficulties we all face, we are truly blessed beyond measure, and are fortunate enough 
to be in a position to share our blessings with others. This Thanksgiving, before you begin 
your feast, take some time to give thanks for the blessings in your life.  

Hall of Fame Nominations Simplified 

The Hall of Fame Nomination forms have been simplified.  Simply name the person you think deserves to be in 
the Hall of Fame and we will do the rest.  See page 3 for the form. 
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Monroe, Don 9/5/2014 

Gallahan, Brian 9/12/2014 

Sanders, Scott 9/26/2014 

White, Cory 9/26/2014 

Gallahan, Brian 9/26/2014 

Wiseman, Wes 10/14/2014 

McElheny, Don 10/28/2014 

Enihorn, Jim 10/29/2014 

Cleveland, Josh 10/31/2014 

Rakes, Tony 11/5/2014 

Rumbaugh, Paul 11/8/2014 

Volpp, Lance 11/11/2014 

Zentner, John 11/12/2014 

Howard, Ken 11/15/2014 

Pierce, Brandon 9/12/2014 

Thompson, Frank 9/23/2014 

Dalton, Jamie 9/30/2014 

Carlson, Kirk 10/2/2014 

Dalton, Jamie 10/3/2014 

Gathof, Billy 10/14/2014 

Simpson, Michael 10/15/2014 

Brady, Tom 10/22/2014 

Wolfe, Jim 10/29/2014 

Monroe, Diana 11/7/2014 

Wolfe, Jim 11/8/2014 

Gilmore, Rick 11/15/2014 

11 in a Row 300 Games 

800 Series 

Volpp, Lance 802 11/11/2014 

Brandon Pierce receiving his Crystal Award for bowl-

ing a perfect 300 Game on September 12th, 2014,  while 
bowling in the Friday Nite Early Mixed league. 
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Greater Fredericksburg 
United States Bowing Congress Association 

Hall of Fame 
Nomination Form 

 

Nominee Name: ______________________________________________________  

Please explain why you think this person should be in the Hall of Fame: 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Submitter Name:  ______________________________________________________                    

Street Address:______________________________________________________  

City:_____________ State:____  Zip:___________   Phone #:___________________ 

Nominators Signature: ________________________________________   Date: __________________ 

 

****Minimum of Five Years in GFUSBCA required for nomination**** 

Deliver or mail the nomination in a sealed envelope to:   

 Any Board Member 

Mail to:  GFUSBCA 
                              Hall of Fame Selection Committee 

 Attn: Donald Monroe, Vice-President 
 17 Ashland Circle 
 Fredericksburg, VA 22406 

 
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION OF THIS FORM IS:  December 31, current year 
 
PLEASE DO NOT DISCUSS THIS NOMINATION WITH ANY BOARD MEMBER OR CURRENT HALL OF FAME MEMBER. 
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The Mysterious Fees 

 

On tournament applications, there are entries for  Prize Fund, Lineage, and Fees.  As you know, Prize Fund is 

what is paid back to the bowlers for the prize moneys.  Lineage is what is paid to the bowling center for the 

cost of bowling.  What are these mysterious fees?  Fees are used to pay for the printing of the Flyers, Awards 

such as trophies and shirts.  If there are not enough entries for the fees to cover the cost of the printing and tro-

phies, then money must be added from other parts of the Association budget.  If more fees are collected than 

are needed, then the excess goes back into the budget for other necessary items, like awards. 
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Contact Us 

Greater  

Fredericksburg 

USBCA 

17 Ashland Circle 

Fredericksburg, 

VA 22406 

(540) 287-4545 

AMGFUSBCA@

gmail.com 

Visit us on the 

web at  

GFUSBCA.org 

Editor’s Rant (gfusbcnews@gmail.com) 

 Just who are these  people that run the association?  What does the Association 

do?  The short answer is a lot of things:  Now we are being graded by USBC: 

   Associations will be graded on the following Performance Standards: 

   • Timeliness of league membership processing 

         (We are graded on how well the league Secretaries do their work) 

   • Local association championship tournament participation 

        (We are graded on how many of you bowl in the tournaments) 

    • Providing USBC certified coaching clinics for bowlers 

        (We must create bowling clinics for you.  We supply certified coaches) 

   • Local board member education through a new online training system 

        (We have to take classes and tests on-line) 

   • Updating local association board and manager changes annually in the na-

tional database 

   •  Maintaining 501(c)(3) nonprofit status as required by USBC bylaws 

        (We have to file all of the proper tax forms at the right time) 

In addition, we run 3 Association Tournaments (required),   

We run 2 additional Association Tournaments  (not required), 

Create local awards (not required),  

Create Web page, Facebook page , Newsletter, and email communication (not 

required) 

Create Hall of Fame, establish requirements, set up dinner and awards (not re-

quired) 

Collect for charities for homeless and veterans (not required). 

 

For all of this work, we are paid , $0.00 per year.  Yep, zero, zilch, nada.  The 

association is just a group of bowlers serving bowlers.  If you can do better,  

for less, we can always use new board members. 

Greater Fredericksburg USBCA 

17 Ashland Circle 

Fredericksburg, VA 22406 

Support the  
Bowlers to  

Veterans Link  
 

November is National 
Military Family Appre-
ciation Month and a 
great time to support 
America's heroes 
through the Bowlers to 
Veterans Link 
(BVL).  BVL provides 
the "extras" not funded 
by the government, 
which help speed recu-
peration and improve 
morale. Some of the pro-
grams that BVL supports 
include Lane Kits for the 
Troops, National Veter-
ans Special Events, Pro-
ject Military Music and 
more. BVL is looking 
for people like you to 
help them support our 
active duty and veteran 
service members.  

USBC Bowling Academy 
The USBC Bowling Academy offers instructional videos featuring 
Team USA and USBC-Certified Gold coaches as well as other pro-
fessionals in the bowling world. The goal is to provide education, ad-
vice and instruction that will give bowlers the tools needed to im-
prove their game and become more knowledgeable about the sport of 
bowling. The videos and coaches are the best in the world.   

Sign up for the FREE monthly newsletter and a premium subscription 
for access to all of the videos.  

mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
mailto:AMGFUSBCA@gmail.com
http://www.gfusbca.org
mailto:gfusbcnews@gmail.com
http://click.news.bowl.com/?qs=3536011ca5d343b24434e4141984f2083533eb9576324ec5a1b3252036e10d6d

